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A TOY DROP FOR THE SHERIFF’S SANTA WILL BE CONDUCTED FOR FLOYD COUNTY YOUTH:





NOVEMBER 1ST – DECEMBER 15TH


8:30AM - 4:30PM





TOY DROP





FCSO-(downtown)


#3 GOVERNMENT PLAZA


ROME, GA 30161





Floyd County Jail


2526 NEW CALHOUN HWY. 


ROME, GA 30161





� HYPERLINK "https://www.mapquest.com/us/georgia/rome-fire-department-351746389" �


�





8:30AM-4:30PM


APPLICATIONS FOR CONSIDERATION:





November 1st -November 19th








8:30AM – 4:30PM





 FCSO


(VISITATION LOBBY)





Want to make a child smile? We’ve got an easy way you can help.





The Floyd County Sheriff’s Office is collecting new toys that we’ll distribute to Floyd county youth who are enduring difficult challenges and circumstances in their young lives.  We would like to appeal to you to donate a new unwrapped toy.  November 20, 2021





When you’re out and about this weekend or next week at a local store, drop by the toy sections and pick up some games, toys, dolls or balls or large hoodies or coats for our Teens.  It’s an affordable way to help children in our community.  You can drop items by the noted locations:





Floyd County Sheriff’s Office	#3 Government Plaza


Floyd County Jail 	           2526 New Calhoun Highway-Records





� HYPERLINK "https://www.mapquest.com/us/georgia/rome-fire-department-351746389" �


� Monday-Friday, 830am to 430pm,


 NOVEMBER  1- DECEMBER 15, 2021.


  If unable to drop off, items can be picked up at your office location.  


Christmas is right around the corner, so please help us spread a bit of Christmas joy to lots of children in need.


�Your help is crucial and very beneficial in our effort to provide Christmas and meet the needs of families experiencing hardships during the Christmas Season.  Thank you and best wishes for a Happy Holiday Season! 





Contact:			Mechelle Cliatt


				FCSO


				706-291-4111, ext. 8812











On behalf of Sheriff Dave Roberson








